
 

 

February 24, 2022 

 

SUPPORT HOUSE BILL 689 

Carroll County Delegation 
Carroll County – Board of Education – Member Compensation and Student Representative 

 
Ways and Means Committee 

 
 
Dear Chairwoman Atterbeary, Vice Chairman Washington and Members of the Ways and Means 

Committee, 

The Carroll County Delegation voted in favor of HB 689 entitled “Carroll County – Board of 
Education – Member Compensation and Student Representative” during its January 20, 2022 
meeting. One delegate abstained and one was absent for the vote. 

The Carroll County Delegation respectfully requests a favorable vote on House Bill 689. 

Respectfully, 

 

Del. April Rose 
Chairwoman 
Carroll County Delegation 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


